
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 2/28-3/4  Read Across 
America Week

● 3/1 LLE and First Grade 
Author Visit

● 3/4 CRS Adventure Aquarium 
Assembly

February 11, 2022

Lunar New Year

On Friday, February 4, the students at 
CRS and LLE were able to watch the 
Lunar New Year performances that had 
been taped the week before. Thank you 
to the Demarest PTO Lunar New Year 
Committee, Korean Demarest Parents 
Association, and students for a 
wonderful show! Thank you to Mr. 
Nerkizian for filming and compiling the 
video. Everyone enjoyed watching and 
celebrating the Year of the Tiger.



Spotlight on First Grade
Happy February! The First Grade has 
been very busy learning during the 
second half of the school year. The 
students have been working hard 
learning about Lunar New Year. The 
students made a dragon puppet and 
listed some traditions that families 
have for the holiday. Did you know 
that Lunar New Year is 15 days long? 
This year is the year of the Tiger. 
Happy Lunar New Year!!

Super Bowl 2022
This Sunday is the 56th Super Bowl  with the Los 
Angeles Rams and the Cincinnati Bengals. Using their 
predictions students wrote their own sentence 
describing who they think will win. The students 
created a chart and graph to show the predictions as 
well. Who do you think will win?
 


